From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: KU customer
Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 8:58:00 AM

Case No. 2025-00113

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company. Your
comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into
the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this
matter, 2025-00113 in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are

available at View Case Filings for: 2025-00113 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 7:34 AM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: KU customer

From: LaDonna Corter

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 4:59 PM

To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KU customer

- T

KU is asking for a 8.3% increase.

I'm one of many that are on a fixed income and it's going to hurt everybody!!

I'm against the increase and hoping you'll not approve their request.

Any increase will take away from my family...food, medicine, clothing.



LaDonna Carter

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer



*Honorable Allyson K Sturgeon

Vice President and Deputy General Counsel-
LG&E and KU Energy LLC

220 West Main Street

Louisville, KY 40202

*Honorable Lindsey W Ingram, IlI
Attorney at Law

STOLL KEENON OGDEN PLLC
300 West Vine Street

Suite 2100

Lexington, KY 40507-1801

*Robert Conroy

Vice President, State Regulation and Rates
LG&E and KU Energy LLC

220 West Main Street

Louisville, KY 40202

*Kentucky Utilities Company
220 W. Main Street

P. O. Box 32010

Louisville, KY 40232-2010

*Denotes Served by Email
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